
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title: Water Shutdown 

 
 
Location: Graduate Students Centre (Halpern) Building 

 
 
Description: As directed by the Capital Regional District, Facilities Management Plumbing 

Shop will be installing new backflow preventers on the water system which 
will require the water to the Graduate Students Centre to be shut off before 

normal working hours.  It is anticipated that the water will be turned back 
on in time for an 8:00 a.m. opening. 

 
 
Time frame: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 between 5:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. 

(approximately 3 hours) 
 
 
Facilities Management contact: Paul Courville - Supervisor, Plumbing Shop 

 
 
Email address: pcourvil@uvic.ca 

 
 
Phone: 250-721-7609 
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